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Martha Pavon

From: Tammy Tomczak
Sent: Wednesday, June 12, 2024 2:59 PM
To: Martha Pavon
Cc: Sandy Pavon
Subject: FW: Amendment request for NRC License No 21-04073-01
Attachments: NRC License 21-04073-01 Amendment Letter (202406).pdf

Good afternoon, Martha  সহ঺঻ 
 
Can you please add the attached to ADAMS? 
 
Thank you!! 
Tammy 
 

From: Huberts, Michael <Michael.Huberts@mclaren.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 12, 2024 2:13 PM 
To: R3-DRSSMail Resource <R3-DRSSMail.Resource@nrc.gov> 
Cc: Yeh, Brian <Brian.Yeh@mclaren.org>; Spencer, Brooke <Brooke.LSpencer@mclaren.org>; Williams, Edward 
<Edward.Williams@mclaren.org>; Tracy King <tking@mpcphysics.com> 
Subject: [External_Sender] Amendment request for NRC License No 21-04073-01 
 
Hi, 
 
Please find attached, an amendment request letter for NRC License No 21-04073-01.  Thank you 
 
Michael 
  
Michael Huberts 
Lead Medical Physicist 
Radiation Safety Officer 
McLaren Greater Lansing 
3520 Forest Rd, Lansing MI 48910 
P: (517) 975-7811 | F: (517) 975-7810 
Michael.Huberts@mclaren.org | www.mclaren.org 
  

 
McLaren confidentiality statement: "The information contained in this communication, including 
attachments, is confidential, may be privileged, and is intended only for the use of the named 
recipient(s). Unauthorized use, disclosure, forwarding or copying is strictly prohibited and may be 
unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please notify me IMMEDIATELY at the phone 
number or pager listed above."  


